
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS NURSERY 

NEWSLETTER – DECEMBER 2020 

 

 

 
DINNER MONEY FROM TUESDAY 5th JANUARY TO  FRIDAY 12TH FEBRUARY. 

Days  Cost  Weeks  Total 

1  £2.30  x 6  £13.80 

2  £4.60  x 6  £27.60 

3  £6.90  x 6  £41.40 

4  £9.20  x 6  £55.20 

5  £11.50  x 6  £69.00 

Please note that all dinner money needs to be paid in advance. 

Full time children’s dinner money needs to be paid on Monday mornings.  If you are paying for the term, please 

bring in the money on the first day your child is in Nursery.  If parents choose to pay weekly, dinner money 

needs to be paid on the first day your child is in.  Please pay by cash or Cheque made payable to North 

Lincolnshire Council.  Please make sure you put money in a securely sealed named money bag or envelope.  Thank 

you.  

 

CHRISTMAS SONGS 

Please look out for our Nursery Christmas songs on our school website. www.bushfieldinfants.co.uk. 

 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER THANK YOU 

We would like to thank you for buying raffle tickets for the lovely Christmas Hamper.  All money raised will go 

to help a worthwhile local charity. 

 

CLOTHING 

As the weather is getting colder, please make sure that your child has a suitable coat in school as we access 

our outdoor area every day.  Hats and gloves are also welcome.  Please make sure your child’s clothing is 

named, especially jumpers and cardigans. 

 

PACKED LUNCHES 

Please make sure you do not put chocolate in your child’s packed lunch.  Only chocolate biscuits allowed.  If you 

are sending grapes in your child’s lunch, please make sure they are cut lengthways as they are a choking hazard 

for young children.  Thank you. 

 

WEBSITE UPDATES 

Find out how our school is responding to the COVID-19 pandemic on our website.  For the latest news, 

guidance information, including how the school plans to use the government funded Catch-up premium, look for 

the ‘Response to COVID-19’ button at the top of our home page. 

 

You will also find help and information to support mental health and well-being in the school section.  Look 

down the left hand menu to access these resources. 

 

Please keep to Bushfield Infant School guidelines in place for Covid-19 safety when bringing your child into 

the school grounds. This includes wearing a mask, keeping to the staggered start/finish times for your child 

and maintaining the 2 meter distancing rule. We must all work together to keep us safe. Thank you. 

 

Nursery will close on Thursday 17th December 2020 and will reopen on Tuesday 5th 

January 2021 

Wishing you all a safe and happy Christmas in these unusual times and look 

forward to seeing you all in the New Year. 
 

http://www.bushfieldinfants.co.uk/

